
   
 

Together we can! 
 

Safeguarding 

Please refer to the previous Safeguarding Update in Park Life on 31st March for previous correspondence 
and additional information about safeguarding at Naunton Park. 
 

Safeguarding responsibilities 
I’m pleased to announce that Mrs Farrow, Mr 
Bloys and Miss Walter (for Kids’ Club) are now 
trained in higher level Child Protection (CPIA 
Level 3) to further support pupils, staff and 
parents with safeguarding concerns.  
Concerns, in the first instance, should still be 
directed to the class teacher, the adult that knows 
your child best in school, Miss Hudson, Mrs Turner, 
Mrs Gray or Mrs Fletcher where possible.   
 
 

Safe Adults 
All adults that enter our school site are safe to be here thanks to our rigorous checks.  The children in 
school know what our different coloured lanyards mean and are encouraged to check the lanyard of any 
adult asking to work with them, both in and out of the classroom.  Please discuss this with your child to 
reinforce our messages in school.  The coloured lanyards are explained below: 
 

Safe to be unsupervised in school with children 
due to confirmation of Enhanced DBS Check: 
Green – visitors 
Blue – staff/volunteers 
Orange – governors 
 
Safe to be supervised in school: 

  Red – visitors 
 

The ticks and crosses above are used to show children who they can/cannot be alone with in school. 
 

Safeguarding curriculum 
Our Safeguarding Curriculum map is now available to view on the school’s website here: Naunton Park 
Primary School - Safeguarding in the curriculum Please note that we are constantly reviewing our 
safeguarding curriculum inline with national and local authority guidance and in response to pupils’ 
changing needs.  We are still also in the process of planning and introducing the Challenge Curriculum, so 
plans may change and/or be added to. 
 

Medicines in school 
If your child requires medication, we ask (where possible) that this is administered before/after school by a 
parent/carer.  If medication must be administered during the school day, parents must bring the medicine to 
the school office and complete a form.  All medication is kept securely in the school office.  If your child 
attends Kids’ Club, the medication and form are passed directly between the office and Kids’ Club staff then 
returned to the parent upon pick up from Kids’ Club. 
 

Next time… 
Information about first aid in school, recruitment of staff and school policy information will be shared. 

https://www.nauntonpark.gloucs.sch.uk/page/?title=Safeguarding+in+the+curriculum&pid=250
https://www.nauntonpark.gloucs.sch.uk/page/?title=Safeguarding+in+the+curriculum&pid=250

